
COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA 
PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
 
TO:  Board of Supervisors 
 
FROM: Dianne Meester, Assistant Director 
   Planning and Development 
 
DATE:  January 26, 2006 
 
RE:  Continuance Request for Hearing for the Appeal by the Gaviota Coast Conservancy 

of the Planning Commission’s Approval of the Bean Blossom (Lot H) New Single 
Family Dwelling, Garage, Guesthouse, Pool Cabana and Barn, 02CDP-00000-00022 
(Appeal Case No. 05APL-00000-00014) 

   
 
 
REQUEST 
 
Your Board is scheduled to hear this appeal on February 7, 2006. Staff requests a continuance of 
this item to March 7, 2006. 
 
 
EXPLANATION 
 
Based on progress achieved in the facilitation process in arriving at a consensus project to 
recommend to your Board, the parties to the appeal have requested that the hearing be continued 
to March 7, 2006. P&D and County Counsel concur in this request. 
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